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DATE Julv 11, 2007 C.D. Various 
- 

BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS 

SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

Ge ral Manager m 
Approved / Disapproved Withdrawn 

The following communications have been received by the Board and recommended action 
thereon is presented. 

From: Recommendation: 

1) City Clerk, relative to the site intended for Refer to General Manager. 
the Mid-Valley Senior Citizen Center. 

2) City Clerk, relative to the 2007-08 Refer to staff for further 
Memorandum of Understanding for the After- processing. 
School Enrichment and Supervision Program. 

3) City Clerk, relative to an Amendment to the Refer to staff for further 
2006-07 Memorandum of Understanding for processing. 
the After-School Enrichment and Supervision 
Program. 

4) Margie Beeson, Hansen Dam Park 
Advisory Board, to the General Manager, 
relative to signage in Hansen Dam Recreation 
Area. 

5) Greater Griffith Park Neighborhood 
Council, to City Planning Department, relative 
to a variance for the Griffith Observatory. 

Note and file. 

Refer to General Manager. 
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6) Lois D. Thompson, relative to alleged Refer to General Manager. 
insufficiencies on the Department web-site. 

7) Bill Howard, relative to his previous Refer to General Manager for 
Communication concerning Muscle Beach response. 
Venice. 

8) Charley Mims, President, Greater Griffith Refer to General Manager. 
Park Neighborhood Council, relative to the 
Griffith Park Recovery Special Fund and Plan. 

9) Dina Bernstein, on behalf of the Anna H. Note and file. 
Bing Living Trust, relative to a request for 
release of funds. 

10) Anonymous staff member, to the Pacific Note and file. 
Region Recreation Supervisor, relative to how 
one of the District Supervisors treats the 
facility directors. 

Report prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office. 




